
 

Memorandum 21-084 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MAY 20, 2021 

SUBJECT: PORT OF HOMER TARIFF NO. 1 AMENDMENTS SCHEDULE 

 

The Port and Harbor Advisory Commission meets May 26th and will be considering further tariff 
amendments.  

I anticipate a substitute Resolution will be provided at the June 14, 2021 Regular Meeting.  


